SHAC March 20, 2018 (AY FALL 2017-SPRING 2018) General Body Meeting (GBM) Minutes
DRAFT- FOR REVIEW ONLY, TO BE VOTED INTO THE RECORD AT NEXT SHAC MEETING (04/10/18)

1. Meeting called to order on March 20, 2018 @ 5:00pm by Hayley Rein (none opposed).
2. SHAC welcomed new and returning SHAC membership. Introductions were made (name, class year if applicable, and identification of group affiliated with if applicable). 
3. MOTION 1: Vote into record Meeting Minutes for previous SHAC meeting 
Approved; none opposed. 
4. Updates on Existing Initiatives: H. Rein followed up with Medical Advice Line card promotion, waiting to hear back from Campus Residences about approval and distribution of cards and resource to Resident Assistants. K. Valerio discussed the success of the PACE screenings. K. Valerio informed about upcoming Pharmaceutical Take Back Day on April 25. 
5. Open discussion: H. Rein brought to the SHAC the need for increased visibility to better support the student body and to increase the student representation in SHAC. S. Khan suggested an information table present at the SAC to increase visibility. S. Rahimi suggested partnering with CAPS, issue of representing ourselves as an independent organization was raised. Discussed increasing available roles and positions for SHAC membership, including expanding existing membership beyond Chill interns. S. Rahimi volunteered to create a survey to identify SHAC’s role and mission from the student perspective. S. Khan suggested interacting with other school’s SHACs to get additional ideas of improving student health outcomes. Suggested improving our website with current pictures and more ways for students to get involved with SHAC initiatives. J. Mahmood made point person for reserving tables and spaces in the SAC for potential outreach. 
11. SHAC meeting called to close by Hayley Rein @ 5:30pm (none opposed). Post-meeting discussion concluded @ 5:45pm

*Next SHAC April 10, 2018 meeting. 
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